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Dear Parent/carer, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that the West Norfolk Academies Trust primary schools are holding 
a musical workshop on the afternoon of Wednesday 22nd March 2023. 
 
The aim is to bring together the established players from schools across West Norfolk that are 
involved in the instrumental scheme, to create a collective orchestra at Gaywood Primary School. 
 
The event will take place in the hall at Gaywood between 1.pm and 2.15pm and therefore students 
will travel to the event and back during the school day by coach or minibus with school staff. 
 
There is no cost to parents and children will need a packed lunch to eat on the way and to take 
their instruments with them. 
 
Please return the below slip to the office by Monday 20th March 2023 to confirm your child’s 
attendance at this event 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Ms J Borley 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter _____________________________to attend the 
W.N.A.T Musical workshop at Gaywood Primary School on Wednesday 22nd March 2023 and to 
travel on the coach as described above. I also understand that my child may be photographed by 
the press at this event. 
 
Signed: __________________________________________ 

http://www.clenchwartonprimary.co.uk/

